Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Danney and Teresa Meyer <dtmeyerl@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:19 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Concerning lake Almanor cold water pool. The proposed plan reducing the cold water pool in lake Almanor will
cause a warmer lake temperature and increased algae blooms impacting both humans and fish.We do not
want to end up with another warm water clear lake where fish are not safe to eat.Where is the environmental
justice in damaging one area lake Almanor for questionable improvement any thing down stream. PLEASE
CONSIDER THE IMPACT THIS WILL HAVE ON LAKE ALMANOR AND SUROUNDING AREAS.

Thank you Danney C Meyer



